Kath Mcindoe

From: Chris Mackenzie [Chris.Mackenzie@parliament.govt.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 9 April 2008 7:12 a.m.

To: Cam Moore; William Peet; Thomas Davis

Subject: TOLL NZ

I would like to warn you of a comment that David has made following his meeting with
the Australians.

They believe they are being driven into a corner where we will then possibly withdraw
and then release details.

Their reaction to that scenario is to be one of exposing all of ONTRACK's overheads
and explain how excessive they are and damaging to the rail industry. They may go
earlier if they believe it is needed.

Regards

Chris

(Chris Mackenzie
Senior Advisor

Deputy Prime Minister's Office
(04) 471 9935 or (021) 799 499)
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